
Website: https://willowhillpto.weebly.com/
Email: willowhillpto@gmail.com
Facebook : facebook.com/WillowHillPTO

Willow Hill PTO

What is the PTO? How do I join?
PTO stands for Parent Teacher Organization.  

We are a non-profit group, organized for the purpose of
supporting the staff, students, and school of Willow Hill. 

 There are no membership fees or forms - everyone with a
student at Willow Hill is already a member!

We need you!
Attend our monthly
(friendly and informative)
meetings!
Come to our events!
Share your ideas and
suggestions!
Support our fundraisers!
Volunteer when you can! 

2023-24 Board Members
President: Erin McIntosh
Vice President: Kimberly Fortson
Treasurer : Alison Jaglal

Co-Secretary: Monica Fielder
Co-Secretary: Kelli Pearson
Reporting Secretary: Amira Aliu
Technology : Ryann Kahn

What does the PTO do?

Field Trips
Holiday Shop
May Fair
Reward “Socials”
Staff appreciation
Spirit Wear
Extra classroom, gym, & recess
supplies
Library helpers
5th grade promotion & events
More!

The PTO raises funds & organizes
volunteers throughout the year to
support school activities. 
These include:

more details

+

signup form

The Abington Board of School Directors assumes no responsibilities for the opinions, information, and possible
typographical errors or omissions, etc., that may be reflected in this flier.

View ourWelcomePacket!

Come to our

next meeting

Oct 18

@6:30


